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Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

Harrisburg 

December 5, 2013 
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Robert F. Powelson, Chairman 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

PO Box 3265 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

Dear Chairman Powelson: 
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We are writing with regard to Docket L2013 2349042 which proposes doing away with an eight 

year limitation on limousines. 

My constituent, Jeff Curry, is the owner of a successful limousine business in Mifflin County/ 

Pennsylvania. He owns and operates a 2004 stretch limousine which is in excellent shape. The current 

PUC regulation which sets an 8 year limitation on limousines is creating a hardship on this small business 

owner. Limousines do not have the same wear and tear as other vehicles may. They are not normally * 

operated continually from morning to night, day in and day out. 

.-Werespectfelly^get^at^ 

limousines and we offer our support of a mileage regulation instead. 

Sincerely, 

A 
Kerrf Bennlnghof 

State Representative 

171st Legislative District 
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C. Adam Harris c 

State Representative 

82nd Legislative District 
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